Saranac Community Schools Board of Education Special Meeting

A special meeting of the Saranac Community Schools Board of Education was held on Thursday, May 29, 2014 in the Library, Saranac Jr/Sr High School, 150 Pleasant Street, Saranac, MI.

Board President, Steve LaWarre called the meeting to order at 6:06 p.m.

Present: Coulson, Denny, Doll, Tutak-Hill, Hawkins and LaWarre.

Absent: Lauer

Steve LaWarre led in the Pledge of Allegiance.

COMMENTS FROM GUESTS: None

<u>SUPERINTENDENT EVALUATION PROCESS:</u> Scott Morrell from MASB led the board through a workshop session regarding the process for a successful superintendent evaluation. Mr. Morrell explained the process, timeline and document the board should use. This is a year-long plan that sets the expectations, goal setting and discussion with the superintendent. There was much discussion from everyone present.

BOARD SELF-EVALUATION PROCESS: Mr. Morrell reported that MASB encourages boards to develop a strong commitment to regularly evaluate and improve their practices and procedures, and is available to help member boards meet important challenges. There is a new MASB board self-assessment tool on MASB's website that is free of charges to member districts. Once the board takes the self-assessment they will receive a written analysis of the results with recommendations. There was much discussion from everyone present.

COMMENTS FROM GUESTS: None.

There being no further business to come before the Board at this time, and no objection, the meeting adjourned at 8:33 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Roy Hawkins Secretary